
YOU’RE INVITED! 
Join us to discuss our proposed design for safety 
improvements on Beacon Street at a public 
meeting on Monday, June 12. 

Attend our public meeting to learn about our proposed 
redesign for Beacon Street. Our goal is to increase safety 
for everyone who uses the street. 
 
We want your feedback to improve our concept design. 
 
Monday, June 12, 2017 
6 to 7:30 PM 
Boston Public Library, Commonwealth Salon 
700 Boylston Street 

Vision Zero is Mayor Walsh’s commitment to end traffic deaths and severe injuries by the year 2030. We will do this by 
reducing speeds and building safer streets; reducing distracted and impaired driving; and engaging Bostonians in a 
campaign to make our streets safe and enjoyable for people of all ages and abilities. 



Beacon Street safety improvements 
We have developed a concept design for Beacon St to slow drivers and improve 
safety for people who are walking, biking, and driving in the Back Bay.  

PROJECT CONTACT 
Stefanie Seskin, Active Transportation Director 
stefanie.seskin@boston.gov 
617-635-4156 

We want to hear from people who live, walk, 
bike, and drive along Beacon Street. This 
community meeting is an opportunity to learn 
about the proposed redesign and give your 
feedback. Our work builds off a March 2016 
meeting hosted by the Neighborhood 
Association of Back Bay and the public meeting 
that we held in June 2016. 
 
Can’t attend? You can still give feedback! We’ll 
accept written comments after the meeting. 

boston.gov/beacon-street 


